
 
ALICE Training Institute Offers Training to Chambers County School District 

The ALICE Training Institute has reached out to support the Chambers County School district in Alabama 

by offering to provide violent intruder response training at no charge. This is the school district who has 

garnered national media attention when they sent a letter to parents regarding arming students with a 

canned food item to enhance safety. 

Although ALICE was not mentioned in the parents’ letter, several news outlets have referenced our 

company as providing the training.  We are always available to the news media to confirm any details 

related to this story including: 

• ALICE has NOT conducted training on behalf of the district. 

• ALICE has NEVER been asked to conduct training on behalf of the district. 

• Auburn University has NOT conducted training at the district. 

More importantly than setting the record straight, we feel compelled to put a positive spin on this story. 

The following letter outlines our offer of training service to Chambers County School district. Read more 

 

 

http://www.alicetraining.com/alice-training-canned-food/

